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It was an honor and a privilege to be APDR President from 2010-2011. I had 
huge shoes to fill. During this year, APDR conducted a needs assessment of its 
committee structure, especially the ad hoc committees and liaison positions. 
Because of the data received, the Board disbanded several ad hoc 
committees. The Board added the AMSER liaison position and changed the 
Electronic Communications committee from an hoc to a standing committee. 

APDR worked to strengthen its relationship with the other major radiology 
organizations. APDR’s program directors were tapped to engage with the 
other organizations. APDR strengthened its relationship with the Radiology 
RRC. 

Finally the APDR mentorship program was initiated to help new program directors feel 
comfortable in their role. 
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